Agenda Item 4.0
March 22, 2011 Board Meeting

LIBRARY DIRECTOR’S REPORT

2010 Audit

The audited financial statements for 2010 are included in the Board package. The auditors, along
with the Library’s Interim Head of Finance and Administration, Sheila Filion, will present the
statements and take any questions that Board members have.

ACLC Report

The Albert Community Library Committee will attend the Board meeting and present their
annual activities report as outlined in the RPL Board’s agreement with the North Central
Community Association. The Committee has changed a lot since the last presentation and the
new Chair of the Committee, Lorelee Belisle, will be presenting.

Provincial Librarian

There have been a few changes at Provincial Library in recent weeks and months, one of which
is the departure of Provincial Librarian, Joylene Campbell. Joylene has decided to move to the
new position of Executive Director at the Information Management and Support Branch of the
Ministry of Education. The posting for the Provincial Librarian position has already been up and
an appointment announcement is expected soon. Joylene has been a part of the Saskatchewan
library community for 35 years and, while she will be missed by libraries, her new role is an
excellent fit and she will continue to have an impact on public library services in Saskatchewan.
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